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August 22, 2022 
 

The Honorable Dick Durbin 
Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 
 

The Honorable Chuck Grassley 
Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

 

Dear Chairman Durbin and Ranking Member Grassley, 
 
On behalf of the International Association of Chiefs of Police (IACP), I am pleased to inform you of our support 
for the nomination of Amy L. Solomon as Assistant Attorney General of the Office of Justice Programs (OJP), 
U.S. Department of Justice (DOJ).  
 
In her current role as the Principal Deputy Assistant Attorney General of OJP, Ms. Solomon has demonstrated 
that she is a committed public servant and an effective steward of public resources. Throughout her more than 
three decades of government, think tank, and philanthropy experience, she has gained a unique understanding 
of the challenges and complexities facing the criminal justice system and a deep understanding of the needs of 
federal, state, local, and tribal law enforcement. She is an outspoken advocate for data-driven, research-based 
policy solutions to crime and justice problems and has demonstrated an unyielding commitment to the safety 
of the police, the public, and victims of crime.  
 
We believe that Ms. Solomon’s experience, expertise, and record of success are evidence of her outstanding  
qualifications to serve as the Assistant Attorney General of OJP. The IACP urges the Judiciary Committee, and 
the members of the United States Senate, to swiftly confirm Amy L. Solomon. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please let me know how the IACP may be of further assistance in 
this vitally important process. 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Dwight Henninger 
President 


